COMMON COUNCIL June 25, 2018

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, June 25, 2018 in regular session.
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the
Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Pastor Dave Phillips of Wabash Friends Church gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 7 members.

The minutes of the meeting held June 11, 2018 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Figert made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Dillon seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long presented Phil Penn with a retirement award for 30
years of service with the Wabash Fire Department.

Mayor Long presented Joe Butterbaugh with an award for saving
the life of Roger Miller. Roger was present and thanked all involved.
Bryan Beeks ande Kevin Brainard were not present to receive their

award.

Christa Stroup, Brad Spalding and Dale Bliss presented
information on the Advantage Housing and would like the City Council

to help fund the Host Housing Project.

Tyler Karst presented information regarding the Wabash
Farmer’s Market and SNAP/WIC/Senior Vouchers awareness.

Park Superintendent Adam Hall announced that fireworks would
be July 3" at dusk. Also, that the All Inclusive park will be named
Friendship Hill.



ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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